“A. PLACE

Tuesday, February 18, 2020
7:00 p.m. Council
Followed by: Committee of
the Whole

COMMUNITY ENRICHMENT
PROGRAM
The Community Enrichment Program
provides limited financial assistance to
community groups and not-for-profit
organizations within the Town of Carleton
Place to assist with various activities,
programs, and events. Applicants may apply
for monetary support, or in-kind support to
assist with the expenses of their activity/
program/event. In-kind support may
consist of the use of municipal facilities at a
reduced or no cost, municipal staff support,

Municipal Matters

February 13th, 2020

and loan of equipment and/or materials.
In order to be eligible, applications for
activities/programs/events must take place
in the Town of Carleton Place and should be
affordable and accessible to all residents.
The deadline date for the first intake is
Friday, February 28, 2020. A second intake
will take place in August, but only as funding
allows. Therefore, applicants should make
their best effort to have their applications
in for the February deadline.

For more information, please contact
Jessica Hansen, Community Programmer at
(613) 257-1704 or jhansen@carletonplace.ca

FAMILY DAY - WASTE COLLECTION
February 17, 2020

Due to Family Day being a holiday, garbage
& recycling collection will instead occur on
Tuesday, February 18, 2020.

For information about garbage
& recycling collection in the Town of
Carleton Place, please visit our website,
www.carletonplace.ca or download the
free Carleton Place Waste Solutions App
from the Google Play Store or the Apple App
Store to receive information & reminders
about waste and recycling collection.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
The Town of Carleton Place is accepting
applications for the following employment
opportunities:

more

e Fire Prevention Officer

¢ Administrative Assistant/CEMC

¢ Lifeguard

e Instructor

¢ Director of Development Services

¢ Assistant Cook

Detailed job descriptions and application
deadlines are available on the Town’s
website at www.carletonplace.ca/
employmentopportunities.

We thank all applicants for their interest;
however only those applicants selected for
an interview will be contacted. The Town
of Carleton Place is an equal opportunity
employer following the rules and
regulations set out by the Human Rights
Code. Personal information submitted will
be used for the purposes of determining
suitability for this competition only and in
accordance with the Municipal Freedom
of Information and Protection of Privacy
Act. Accommodation will be provided
in accordance with the Accessibility for
Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA)
upon request.




